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DATE OF NOTICE:  September 27, 2023 
SOLICITATION:  RFP No. 100170-FY23-55 

Staff Augmentation Services – Engineering Project 
Management and Construction Management Support 

DATED:   April 24, 2023 
SUBJECT:  Notice of Intent to Award  
 

To All Proposers: 
 
The evaluation for the above-referenced solicitation is now complete and the following firms 
have been selected to continue within the procurement process.  
 
This notice shall serve as an announcement of the intent to award contracts to:   
 

Rummel, Klepper & Kahl, LLP 
12600 Fair Lakes Circle, Ste 300 

Fairfax, VA 22033 
(410) 462-9205 

 
Wendel Engineering P.C. 
375 Essjay Road, Ste 200 
Williamsville, NY 14221 

(703) 299-8718 
 

The Town of Leesburg would like to thank you for the interest displayed toward this solicitation 
and we look forward to your participation in future solicitations. 
 
For the Town of Leesburg, 
David Christianson, NIGP-CPPB 
Deputy Procurement Officer 
Phone: 703-771-2711 
Email: dchristianson@leesburgva.gov 


